Subject: No. 29 Great James Street — Planning Application No. 2021/5551/P

Importance: High

For the Urgent attention of Jaspreet Chana.

To: Camden Council

From: Karolina and Gian Fazio, 12 Great James Street, WC1N 3DP

We strongly object to the proposals set out in the above Planning Application [for the reasons set out in the
“Neighbours’ Objections” submitted to the Council on 8" February 2022 by a group of neighbours adjacent to No.
29].

We believe the proposed extension will greatly compromise the Georgian character of the street and that the
heritage report is very much biased. Having done works to the house almost 9 years ago, we had to deal with very
stringent requirements from the council and we believe these rules are now being overly relaxed.

Please confirm receipt of this email today.

Yours sincerely,

Karolina and Gian Fazio



